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The Calhoun County School Board has been notified by the Florida Department of 

Health for Calhoun County of one positive COVID 19 case at Carr School. The 

department has recommended quarantine orders for specific students and at this 

time, all individuals potentially affected have been contacted.   All necessary 

safety, cleaning, and sanitizing orders have been and will continue to be followed.  

The health and safety of our students and staff are our top priority. School and 

District Administration are in constant communication with our local health 

department and will continue to monitor this situation.     
 

 

 

Darryl Taylor 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

“An Equal Opportunity Employer” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
“An Equal Opportunity Employer” 

 



 

 

 


